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Sales Bulletin New Intake Pressure
No. 111 Relief Valve

The new Non-Piloted Intake-Pressure Relief Valve is available on January 1, 2020. The simplified design builds on
the reliability of previous versions, with a set-it and forget-it operation. Order the valve pre-installed on select Waterous
pumps, or separately for your current application. Contact Waterous for more information.
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